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 e-NEWS 
 
Dear Community, 
 

On a number of occasions, I have been asked about two issues. For the sake of clarity,  
I will briefly address these issues here. 
 

Funding 
 

There has been a great deal of talk around funding for Catholic schools. This ongoing 
political issue will continue to be debated and negotiated. The National Catholic Education 
Commission (NCEC) represents all Catholic schools in these negotiations with the Federal 
Minister and the Federal Government of the day.  
 

Our funding is largely made up of funds from the Federal Government. With a smaller 
amount from the Victorian Government. The balance of costs needed are made up from 
school fees. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Non-Government schools are funded under the Socio Economic Status (SES) of the area in 
which the school is located. This SES, simply explained, is the income of residents in an 
area. It is determined through information gained from the Census, which is held every 5  
years. 
 

Catholic schools funding is based on the average SES of all schools. The Catholic Education 
Commission of Victoria then distributes the funding to schools. 
Under Gonski 11, the money will be distributed based on the actual SES of schools. The 
Catholic Education System will fall short. 
 

Take this example, whereby Holy Rosary School located in the inner city (a relative poor 
school) receives less funding than Geelong Grammar, as it is located in Cairo. 
 
 
 
 
 

From The Principal Continued Over The Page….. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Inside Story 3 

Inside Story 4 

Inside Story 5 

Inside Story 6 

Inside Story 7 

Last Story 8 

The wisdom of  

St. Mary MacKillop 

 

“A little patience will in 

the end be rewarded.” 

 

17.10.1871 

IMPORTANT   DATES 

 

2017 Term Dates 
 
 
 

Term 4 
10 October-20 December 

 
 

2017-Term 4 
 

 

 

Tuesday 7 November 

Melbourne Cup Day-No 

School 
 

Monday 20 -

Wednesday 22 

November 

Year 4 Camp-Mt Evelyn 
 

Wednesday 13 

December 

Christmas Carols Night 

from 7.00 pm 
 

Thursday 14 December 

Year 6-Big Day In 
 

Friday 15 December 

Last Day for Year 6 at 

1.00pm 
 

Year 6 Graduation at 7pm 

in the Church 

Wednesday 20 

December 

Last Day for Year P-5 at 

1.00pm 
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All Catholic Schools are asking for is a review of the SES model to ensure a fair portion of funding is made to our 
schooling system.  
 

Our leaders in Catholic education are keeping the negotiations with the Federal Government moving forward. We 
may call on you for your support if we need to further lobby the Government.  
 

Safe Schools 
 

There has been a great deal of media hype around the Safe Schools Program being taught in some Government 
Schools. I know very little about this program, suffice to say, it is not being taught in Catholic Schools and therefore it 
is not being taught at SMMPS. 
 

SMMPS School Wide Positive Support Framework encourages our children to be Responsible, Respectful, 
Resourceful and Safe. We have a strong focus on respectful relationships. When we place these concepts within a 
Gospel context, we add extra value, with our faith-based perspective. 
 
 

 

 

I will be absent on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday of this week, with commitments to Principal Networks and 
committees of which I am a member. 
 

Mr. Anthony D’Amico will be Acting Principal, supported by Ms. Jennie Monaghan as Acting Deputy. 
 

Have a good term everybody. 
 

 

Anthony McCluskey 
Principal 
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Are You Leaving Us? 
 

Now that we are in the final term for the year, it is timely that we look forward to 2018 to ascertain our student 
numbers.  
 

If you have a child/ren in Years Prep – 5 who will not be returning to St Mary MacKillop Primary School  for 2018, 
please forward a letter/note to Mr Anthony D’Amico, Deputy Principal,  advising us at your earliest convenience.  
 

Alternatively, you can email us at: office@mmkeilordowns.catholic.edu.au  
 

This will assist us with our classrooms, students and staffing requirements for the coming year. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Book Club 
 

Book Club Brochures have been sent home to each child. 
All orders must be done online by this 
Friday 20th October at 2pm. 
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St. Mary MacKillop Primary School is Fundraising with Entertainment Books! 

 
The brand NEW 2017/2018 Entertainment Hard Copy Books are no longer in stock.  Digital memberships 
are just $70 each and are packed full of great offers. Not only will you receiving amazing discounts to a 
variety of venues and restaurants, but you will also be helping our school.  St Mary MacKillop P.S. will 
receive 20% of all membership sales! If you would like to order your digital membership, just 
visit www.entbook.com.au/9127y31 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

PARENTS & FRIENDS ASSOCIATION 
 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
 
 

TERM FOUR 
 

SAVE THE DATE!!! As seats are limited. Ladies Night: Wednesday 25th October 2017 Venue: Quatrefoils 
Come and support the students at CRC Sydenham at their restaurant.  See flyer.  
LAST CHANCE TO PURCHASE TICKETS, MONEY MUST BE IN BY TOMORROW. 
 
 

Sausage Sizzle– Date to be confirmed 
 

Christmas Carols Night– Wednesday 13th December, 7.00pm until 8.30pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

http://www.entbook.com.au/9127y31
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